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I Policy Statement 
Lander University’s standard policy is to not approve enrolled Lander students 

for travel to or study in a location where a U.S. Department of State Travel 

Warning is in effect. Students, faculty leaders, or Study Abroad Committee 

members can petition the Study Abroad Committee to waive the prohibition. 

Petitions are reviewed on a program-by-program basis. Details on submitting 

a petition can be obtained by contacting the Director of Study Abroad.  

II By way of application: 
Lander will not grant academic credit for or financial aid toward Study Abroad 

programs in areas under a U.S. State Department Travel Warning. 

A State Department Travel Warning may be for an entire country, or it may be 

for part of a country. If the latter, there would be no prohibition on areas not 

covered by the Warning. 

III History 
Approved by Lander Study Abroad Committee on 11/18/2016. 

Approved by Lander Board of Trustees on 12/13/2016. 
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